
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Monday 17th February 2025 
  
  
New Class Teacher: Bakewell 
 
Dear Families,   
 
We wanted to share some important news regarding your child’s class. Chloe Green will be 
going on maternity leave in mid March, and we wish her all the best during this exciting time. 
 
We are pleased to inform you that Jim Kirk will be taking over as the new Class Teacher. Jim, 
who is currently the Physical Development Teacher, has been a valued member of the Ivy team 
for many years and brings a wealth of experience in teaching a range of ages and abilities . He 
has already begun the transition into teaching the class and is looking forward to getting to 
know your children even better. He is excited to see how they continue to grow and learn in the 
next half term. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. Additionally, keep an eye out 
for an invite to an Inspire Session, where you’ll have the opportunity to meet Jim and the 
Bakewell Team and learn more about the transition. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 

 
Jim Kirk 

 
Kind regards,  
 

 
 

George Turner 
Headteacher 


